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We are delighted to give you the latest news 

about the ALICE-Trial!

Highlights

You can access your data in the eCRF until Sunday 

8th of January 2023. 

We will start data extraction for analysis on Monday 

9th of January 2023. 

Please note, that patients with incomplete records 

will NOT be included in the analysis. 

We wish you a peaceful holiday and the very 

best for the new year. 

Thank you very much for your continuous support! 

We are very excited about the outcome of this study. 

With best wishes from the steering committee.  

If you have any questions regarding data entry do not 

hesitate to contact us: Alice@kgu.de

Check your inbox or spam folder for emails from:

Lara.Beladdale@kgu.de OR Dina.ElNaggar@kgu.de
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